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If you ally obsession such a referred Unity Game Development In 24 Hours Sams Teach
Yourself 2nd Edition books that will provide you worth, acquire the entirely best
seller from us currently from several preferred authors. If you desire to comical
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You may not be perplexed to enjoy every book collections Unity Game Development In
24 Hours Sams Teach Yourself 2nd Edition that we will unquestionably offer. It is
not vis--vis the costs. Its more or less what you habit currently. This Unity Game
Development In 24 Hours Sams Teach Yourself 2nd Edition, as one of the most lively
sellers here will unconditionally be among the best options to review.

Python Programming for Raspberry Pi, Sams Teach Yourself in 24 Hours Jun 22 2019
Python Programming for Raspberry Pi® In just 24 sessions of one hour or less, Sams
Teach Yourself Python Programming for Raspberry Pi in 24 Hours teaches you Python
programming on Raspberry Pi, so you can start creating awesome projects for home
automation, home theater, gaming, and more. Using this book’s straight-forward, stepby-step approach, you’ll move from the absolute basics all the way through network
and web connections, multimedia, and even connecting with electronic circuits for
sensing and robotics. Every lesson and case study application builds on what you’ve
already learned, giving you a rock-solid foundation for real-world success! Step-bystep instructions carefully walk you through the most common Raspberry Pi Python
programming tasks. Quizzes at the end of each chapter help you test your knowledge.
By the Way notes present interesting information related to the discussion. Did You
Know? tips offer advice or show you easier ways to perform tasks. Watch Out!
cautions alert you to possible problems and give you advice on how to avoid them.
Richard Blum has administered systems and networks for more than 25 years. He has
published numerous Linux and open source books, and is an online instructor for web
programming and Linux courses used by colleges across the United States. His books

include Ubuntu Linux Secrets; Linux for Dummies, Ninth Edition; PostgreSQL 8 for
Windows; and Professional Linux Programming. Christine Bresnahan began working as a
systems administrator more than 25 years ago. Now an Adjunct Professor at Ivy Tech
Community College, she teaches Python programming, Linux administration and computer
security. She is coauthor of The Linux Bible, Eighth Edition. With Blum, she also
coauthored Linux Command Line & Shell Scripting Bible, Second Edition. Get your
Raspberry Pi and choose the right low-cost peripherals Set up Raspian Linux and the
Python programming environment Learn Python basics, including arithmetic and
structured commands Master Python 3 lists, tuples, diction-aries, sets, strings,
files, and modules Reuse the same Python code in multiple locations with functions
Manipulate string data efficiently with regular expressions Practice simple objectoriented programming techniques Use exception handling to make your code more
reliable Program modern graphical user interfaces with Raspberry Pi and OpenGL
Create Raspberry Pi games with the PyGame library Learn network, web, and database
techniques you can also use in business software Write Python scripts that send
email Interact with other devices through Raspberry Pi’s GPIO interface Walk through
example Raspberry Pi projects that inspire you to do even more On the Web: Register
your book at informit.com/title/9780672337642 for access to all code examples from
the book, as well as update and corrections as they become available.
24 Hours in Space Sep 25 2019 Daily life on the International Space Station shown
in lively comic strip. Join an astronaut for a day as she goes on her first ever
spacewalk, and new crew members arrive. Find out how she trained for her mission and
what it's like living and working in space. How do you eat and drink at zero
gravity? How do space toilets work? What are space suits designed for?
Bootstrap in 24 Hours, Sams Teach Yourself Oct 07 2020 Learn to create greatlooking responsive web sites with Bootstrap In just 24 lessons of one hour or less,
Sams Teach Yourself Bootstrap in 24 Hours helps you use the free and open source
Bootstrap framework to quickly build websites that automatically reflect each user’s
device and experience, without complex hand crafting. This book’s straightforward,
step-by-step approach shows you how to install Bootstrap and quickly build basic
sites; extend them with styles, components, and JavaScript plug-ins, and even create
sophisticated designs with advanced features. In just a few hours, you’ll be using
Bootstrap to bring responsive design to virtually any site. Every lesson builds on
what you’ve already learned, giving you a rock-solid foundation for real-world
success. Step-by-step instructions carefully walk you through the most common
Bootstrap development tasks Practical, hands-on examples show you how to apply what
you learn Quizzes and exercises help you test your knowledge and stretch your skills
Notes and tips point out shortcuts and solution Learn how to… Download Bootstrap and
integrate it into your project Quickly build your first Bootstrap site with the
basic template Create beautiful and responsive site layouts with Bootstrap’s builtin grids Display more interesting text with labels, badges, panels, and wells Style
tables and forms so they’re attractive, readable, and responsive Use images, media,
and icons, including free Glyphicons Quickly create navigation and buttons,
including dropdowns and search fields Add alignment, color, and visibility with
Bootstrap’s CSS utilities Extend your site with alerts, image carousels, and other
JavaScript plugins Rapidly create appealing functional prototypes Customize
Bootstrap with CSS, Less, and Sass Lighten Bootstrap downloads by stripping out
unnecessary features Build accessible sites Create complex designs that don’t look
generic Who This Book is For Those who already have an understanding of the basics
of HTML and CSS Having an understanding of JavaScript will make this book a bit
easier to absorb, but it is not required because the basics of JavaScript are
covered
Mr Penumbra's 24-hour Bookstore Oct 19 2021 A New York Times bestseller, Mr
Penumbra's 24-hour Bookstore is an entirely charming and lovable first novel of
mysterious books and dusty bookshops; it is a witty and delightful love-letter to

both the old book world and the new. Recession has shuffled Clay Jannon out of his
life as a San Francisco Web-design drone - and serendipity, coupled with sheer
curiosity, has landed him a new job working the night shift at Mr. Penumbra's
24-Hour Bookstore. But after just a few days, Clay begins to realize that this store
is even more curious than the name suggests. There are only a few customers, but
they come in repeatedly and never seem to actually buy anything, instead they simply
borrow impossibly obscure volumes from strange corners of the store, all according
to some elaborate, long-standing arrangement with the gnomic Mr. Penumbra. The store
must be a front for something larger, Clay concludes, and soon he's embarked on a
complex analysis of the customers' behaviour and roped his friends into helping to
figure out just what's going on. But once they bring their findings to Mr. Penumbra,
it turns out the secrets extend far outside the walls of the bookstore... 'The pages
swell with Mr Sloan's nerdy affection and youthful enthusiasm for both tangible
books and new media... [but] the ties that bind the story are friendship and
vitality for life. This is a clever and whimsical tale with a big heart' The
Economist Shortlisted for the LA Times Book Award for First Fiction.
24 Hours with 24 Lawyers Jun 02 2020 Are you thinking of attending law school or
switching legal careers? About to graduate and wondering which path to take? Are you
curious about what lawyers in different fields do in a typical day? Then spend
twenty-four hours with twenty-four lawyers through this innovative book, 24 Hours
with 24 Lawyers. Whether you want to be a full-time corporate lawyer, work as a
legal consultant while pursuing your music career, or anything in between, this book
gives you a unique ôall-access passö into the real-world, real-time personal and
professional lives of twenty-four law school graduates. These working professionals
each present you with a ôProfileö chronicling a typical twenty-four-hour day in
their traditional and non-traditional careers. You will read actual twenty-four-hour
accounts from the perspective of a venture capitalist, Wall Street lawyer, lobbyist,
entertainment lawyer, IP attorney, sports broadcaster, JAG officer, prosecutor,
criminal defense lawyer, mediator, and politician, just to name a few. From the time
they wake up in the morning to the time they go to bed, each professional
illustrates what their position entails on a day-to-day basis and will give you
invaluable, informative, and honest insight above and beyond what many brochures,
guest lectures, career workshops, or law firm website descriptions can provide.
After reading 24 Hours with 24 Lawyers, you'll be better prepared to determine which
career Profile may suit you best before accepting a new job or investing in a legal
education. Book jacket.
24-Hour Wine Expert Feb 20 2022 "Red, white, rosae, fizzy, screwcap v cork, wine
myths, overpriced wines, matching food and wine, decanting, the tasting ritual, by
the most respected wine critic in the world"--Front cover.
Sams Teach Yourself ASP.NET Ajax in 24 Hours Jan 10 2021 In just 24 sessions of one
hour or less, you’ll learn how to build advanced web sites and applications with
ASP.NET Ajax--and upgrade existing pages to deliver more power and business value.
Using a straightforward, step-by-step approach, each lesson equips you with
sufficient information and guides you to mastery of Ajax in real-world applications.
One step at a time, you’ll discover how to make the most of the Microsoft Ajax
Library and Ajax Server Extensions. You’ll develop secure, reliable Web services and
applications that solve real problems--including a complete sample e-commerce
application. Step-by-step instructions carefully walk you through the most common
questions, issues, and tasks. Quizzes help you build and test your knowledge. Notes,
tips, and cautions point out shortcuts, solutions, and potential problems to avoid.
New terms are clearly defined and explained. Learn how to… Incorporate ASP.NET Ajax
into any new or existing web site or application Use ASP.NET architecture, key
concepts, and client-side scripting techniques Design and build a complete ecommerce application Use ASP.NET Ajax to create higher-performance web applications
Use all the key Ajax Server Extensions, including the Ajax Control Toolkit Work with

the ASP.NET Ajax authentication and profile services Extend the Microsoft Ajax
Library Efficiently debug and trace ASP.NET Ajax code Leverage the benefits of Ajax
by implementing a sample application Joydip Kanjilal, honored by Microsoft as an
ASP.NET MVP, writes frequently on ASP.NET and other .NET technologies for web sites
such as www.asptoday.com, www.devx.com, www.aspalliance.com, and www.aspnetpro.com.
He is currently lead architect for a consulting company based in Hyderabad, India.
He has designed and architected solutions for various domains. Sriram Putrevu, lead
developer for a consulting company in Hyderabad, specializes in Microsoft .NET
technologies. He has extensive experience developing large-scale applications in
healthcare, supply chain/logistics, EAI, and e-commerce.
New Day Revolution Oct 26 2019 "Gives helpful hints, practical tips, and step by
step instructions on how to positively impact the local community and the world atlarge with whatever time a person has"--Provided by publisher.
Sams Teach Yourself Linux-Mandrake in 24 Hours Mar 24 2022 A guide to the Mandrake
distribution of the open-source operating system covers installation, configuration,
graphical user interfaces, and accompanying applications
24 Tips in 24 Hours Sep 17 2021 24 Tips n 24 Hours; This book is designed for the
first time international traveller and features advice from planning a holiday to
everything you need to enjoy your holiday to the fullest.
JavaScript in 24 Hours, Sams Teach Yourself Jul 24 2019 In just 24 lessons of one
hour or less, Sams Teach Yourself JavaScript in 24 Hours helps you learn the
fundamentals of web programming using the JavaScript language. Designed for
beginners with no previous programming experience, this book's straightforward, stepby-step approach shows you how to use JavaScript to add a wide array of interactive
features and effects to your web pages. Every lesson builds on what you've already
learned, giving you a rock-solid foundation for real-world success. Step-by-step
instructions carefully walk you through the most common JavaScript programming
tasks. Practical, hands-on examples show you how to apply what you learn. Quizzes
and exercises help you test your knowledge and stretch your skills. Learn how to...
· Use JavaScript to build dynamic, interactive web pages · Debug scripts · Create
scripts that work in all browsers · Write clear, reliable, and reusable code · Use
object-oriented programming techniques · Script with the DOM · Manipulate JSON data
· Work with HTML5 and CSS3 · Control CSS with simple JavaScript code · Read and
write cookies · Use some of the new ECMAScript features today · Match patterns using
regular expressions · Understand and use closures · Organize your code with modules
The Ancient Greek Hero in 24 Hours Feb 29 2020 The ancient Greeks’ concept of “the
hero” was very different from what we understand by the term today. In 24
installments, based on the Harvard course Nagy has taught and refined since the
1970s, The Ancient Greek Hero in 24 Hours explores civilization’s roots in Classical
literature—a lineage that continues to challenge and inspire us.
Sams Teach Yourself Networking in 24 Hours Jun 14 2021 In just 24 sessions of one
hour or less, learn how to use today’s key networking techniques and technologies to
build, secure, and troubleshoot both wired and wireless networks. Using this book’s
straightforward, step-by-step approach, you master every skill you need–from working
with Ethernet and Bluetooth to spam prevention to network troubleshooting. Each
lesson builds on what you’ve already learned, giving you a rock-solid foundation for
real-world success! Step-by-step instructions carefully walk you through the most
common networking tasks. Q&A sections at the end of each hour help you test your
knowledge. By the Way notes present interesting information related to the
discussion. Did You Know? tips offer advice or show you easier ways to perform
tasks. Watch Out! cautions alert you to possible problems and give you advice on how
to avoid them. Learn how to… Choose the right network hardware and software and use
it to build efficient, reliable networks Implement secure, high-speed Internet
connections Provide reliable remote access to your users Administer networks to
support users of Microsoft, Linux, and UNIX environments Use low-cost Linux servers

to provide file and print services to Windows PCs Protect your networks and data
against today’s most dangerous threats Use virtualization to save money and improve
business flexibility Utilize RAID technologies to provide flexible storage at lower
cost Troubleshoot and fix network problems one step at a time Preview and prepare
for the future of networking
TCP/IP in 24 Hours, Sams Teach Yourself Aug 17 2021 Sams Teach Yourself TCP/IP in
24 Hours, Sixth Edition is a practical guide to the simple yet illusive protocol
system that powers the Internet. A step-by-step approach reveals how the protocols
of the TCP/IP stack really work and explores the rich array of services available on
the Internet today. You'll learn about configuring and managing real-world networks,
and you'll gain the deep understanding you'll need to troubleshoot new problems when
they arise. Sams Teach Yourself TCP/IP in 24 Hours is the only single-volume
introduction to TCP/IP that receives regular updates to incorporate new technologies
of the ever-changing Internet. This latest edition includes up-to-date material on
recent topics such as tracking and privacy, cloud computing, mobile networks, and
the Internet of Things. Each chapter also comes with: Practical, hands-on examples,
showing you how to apply what you learn Quizzes and exercises that test your
knowledge and stretch your skills Notes and tips with shortcuts, solutions, and
workarounds If you're looking for a smart, concise introduction to the TCP/IP
protocols,start your clock and look inside. Learn how to... Understand TCP/IP's
role, how it works, and how it continues to evolve Work with TCP/IP's Network
Access, Internet, Transport, and Application layers Design modern networks that will
scale and resist attack Address security and privacy issues with encryption, digital
signatures, VPNs, Kerberos, web tracking, cookies, anonymity networks, and firewalls
Discover how IPv6 differs from IPv4, and how to migrate or coexist with IPv6
Configure dynamic addressing, DHCP, NAT, and Zeroconf Establish efficient and
reliable routing, subnetting, and name resolution Use TCP/IP in modern cloud-based
environments Integrate IoT devices into your TCP/IP network Improve your efficiency
with the latest TCP/IP tools and utilities Support high-performance media streaming
and webcasting Troubleshoot problems with connectivity, protocols, name resolution,
and performance Walk through TCP/IP network implementation, from start to finish
24 Hours in Paris Jan 22 2022 All bets are off in the City of Light . . . where
life and love can change in less than a day After calling off her engagement, Mira
escapes on an all-expense paid business trip to Paris. Despite the delicious food
and flowing wine, she can’t forget the ache of leaving her fiancé behind or the fact
that she’s just blown up her personal life. And messing up simply isn’t Mira. She’s
used to being in control. Meticulously planning. But now she’s at the mercy of the
travel gods and they are not acting in her favor. Subways are missed. Trains don’t
run. Flights are overbooked. And by the time she arrives at the airport to go home,
there are no new flights to NYC until the next day. The worst part? She’s now stuck
in Paris for twenty-four hours with her arrogant and insufferable co-worker Jake,
whose constant flirting and annoying optimism is more than she can handle. But as
they spend the next twenty-four hours in Paris, exploring the city in all its
beauty, Mira realizes that she and Jake have more in common than they thought, and
he may turn out to be the best thing she discovers in the City of Love.
Sams Teach Yourself Adobe Acrobat 5 in 24 Hours May 14 2021 Provides instructions
on how to use and create PDF files from electronic documents, review and edit PDF
files, organize documents, devise multimedia presentations, and add security to PDF
files and documents.
Alpha Teach Yourself Algebra I in 24 Hours Feb 08 2021 The first step in complex
math is now the easiest. Alpha Teach Yourself Algebra I in 24 Hours provides readers
with a structured, self-paced, straight-forward tutorial to algebra. It's the
perfect textbook companion for students struggling with algebra, a solid primer for
those looking to get a head start on an upcoming class, and a welcome refresher for
parents tasked with helping out with homework, all in 24 one-hour lessons. - Algebra

is the second-most popular mathematic course for college- bound high school students
- Nearly all college-bound high school students now take algebra
24 Hours Jul 04 2020 Here today. Dead tomorrow? My best friend, Emily, is dead –
killed last night in a hotel fire. But it was meant to be me. Now I have 24 hours to
find my daughter. Before he finds out I’m still alive. 24 Hours is a fast-paced,
intelligent psychological thriller that will leave you breathless. ‘24 Hours is an
excellent, fast paced read that found me utterly hooked after the opening page… an
excellent psychological thriller with heaps of tension, a perfect page turner.’
Reading Room with a View What reviewers are saying about 24 Hours… ‘Utterly
unputdownable, read this brilliant book in 2 sittings… there was one final
revelation that I just didn't see coming at all, which took my breath away… My heart
is still pounding as I write this, and I was completely immersed in Laurie's race
against time.’ Rachel’s Random Reads ‘24 hours is an intense psychological thriller
that will pull the reader in and keep them hooked until the very last page…
Throughout 24 hours you are constantly changing your opinion of who maybe trying to
kill Laurie, as Claire Seeber cleverly throws in red herrings galore, she has also
managed to weave a dark and suspense filled story, that will keep you reading long
into the night.’ The Book Review Café ‘24 hours is all it will take to read this
high-octane thriller from Claire Seeber - I couldn't put it down.’ Clare Mackintosh,
author of I Let You Go ‘With such an intriguing opening and emotional trauma
throughout, I found it impossible not to tear through the pages of this twisty
thriller… Compelling reading, guaranteed.’ Little Bookness Lane ‘This book gripped
me from the start and did not let go until the end … I honestly could not put it
down’ Poppy’s Book Blog ‘Fast-paced, intriguing and psychologically astute, Claire
Seeber's latest thriller will be perfect for fans of The Girl on the Train and I Let
You Go.’ Steve Mosby ‘Really enjoyed 24 Hours by Claire Seeber which I read in 12
hours! Cracking domestic noir thriller’ Cath Staincliffe
How to Write a Book in 24 Hours Aug 29 2022 Best-selling author James Green shares
his own ground-breaking 6-step formula for producing top quality, highly successful
non-fiction books in just 24 hours. 24 Hour Bestseller: How to Write a Book in 24
Hours will provide you with a 6-step writing blueprint that you can set on full
'rinse and repeat mode' providing you with a step-by-step recipe for writing
success. After becoming disillusioned with his own writing struggles, the author
decided to completely re-engineer the entire process, providing a plan for:
generating and validating new book ideas; creating comprehensive book outlines;
writing in a quick, easy and enjoyable way; publishing the completed books
effortlessly. Inside 24 Hour Bestseller, you will learn: How to stir your creative
juices to constantly think up new book ideas; How to validate and evaluate your
ideas for maximum profit; How to create a solid book outline that will make the
writing process a breeze; How to turn your writing into a fun game; How to stay
motivated; When to outsource (and when not to); How to craft your book title and
description for maximum impact; How to publish your book to KDP easily; Book pricing
strategies; And much more... If you've become overwhelmed and disillusioned with the
whole writing process, this book will be your guide and your tonic, re-energizing
your authoring efforts. You'll be more productive than ever, and most importantly,
you will find writing enjoyable once again! Whether you're a complete novice and
have never even written a book before, are struggling to come up with new book
ideas, or are a seasoned author who simply needs some tips on how to write more
effectively, then this book is for you. 24 Hour Bestseller will guide you step-bystep through the entire formula and get you authoring for success once more!"
SQL in 24 Hours, Sams Teach Yourself Jan 28 2020 The straightforward, step-by-step
approach shows students how to work with database structures, objects, queries,
tables, and more. In just hours, they will be applying advanced techniques,
including views, transactions, web connections, and powerful Oracle and SQL Server
extensions. Every lesson builds on what students have already learned, giving them a

rock-solid foundation for real-world success. Step-by-step instructions carefully
walk students through the most common SQL tasks. Practical, hands-on examples show
students how to apply what they learn. Quizzes and exercises help them test their
knowledge and stretch their skills. Notes and tips point out shortcuts and
solutions. Learn how to... Define efficient database structures and objects
"Normalize" raw databases into logically organized tables Edit relational data and
tables with DML Manage transactions Write effective, well-performing queries
Categorize, summarize, sort, group, and restructure data Work with dates and times
Join tables in queries, use subqueries, and combine multiple queries Master powerful
query optimization techniques Administer databases and manage users Secure databases
and protect data Use views, synonyms, and the system catalog Extend SQL to the
enterprise and Internet Master important Oracle and Microsoft extensions to ANSI SQL
Sams Teach Yourself SQL Server 2005 Express in 24 Hours Apr 12 2021 Written with
clarity and a down-to-earth approach, Sams Teach Yourself SQL Server 2005 Express in
24 Hours covers the basics of Microsoft's latest version of SQL Server. Expert
author Alison Balter takes you from basic concepts to an intermediate level in 24
one-hour lessons. You will learn all of the basic tasks necessary for the
administration of SQL Server 2005. You will also learn how to write and fully
utilize: SQL Server stored procedures Functions Triggers using T-SQL, VB.NET, and C#
You will also learn how to output SQL Server data to reports and the Internet. Sams
Teach Yourself SQL Server 2005 Express in 24 Hours is a well-organized,
authoritative introduction that will quickly have you up and running with SQL Server
2005.
Sams Teach Yourself C# in 24 Hours Mar 31 2020 Offers a series of lessons
explaining how to use the object-oriented computer language to develop Internet
applications within the .NET framework.
Sams Teach Yourself Windows Workflow Foundation (WF) in 24 Hours Mar 12 2021 In
just 24 sessions of about an hour, you’ll learn how to build robust, efficient
business workflows with Windows Workflow Foundation (WF). Using a straightforward,
step-by-step approach, each lesson builds the real-world foundation you need to
succeed with WF from the ground up. Filled with hands-on code examples, this book
walks you through creating every type of workflow supported by .NET 3.5’s powerful
new version of WF. One step at a time, you’ll discover how to host workflows, manage
workflow lifecycles, integrate with Web services and WCF applications, create custom
activities, and moreeverything you’ll need to solve real-world problems with WF!
Step-by-step instructions carefully walk you through the most common WF questions,
issues, and tasks. Q&As help you build and test your knowledge. Notes point out
shortcuts, solutions, and potential problems to avoid. New terms are clearly defined
and explained. Learn how to... Understand the value of workflows and their role in
general .NET and advanced business process management systems Run workflows from and
exchange data with .NET applications Create sequential, state-machine, and datadriven workflows Define multi-level approval workflows that execute in parallel and
escalate Develop rulesets and manage them from SQL databases Track your workflows to
make them more agile and governable Use Dynamic Update to change running workflows
Work with exceptions, compensation, and transactions Expose workflows as Windows
Communication Foundation (WCF) services and call Web services from workflows via WCF
Expose workflows as Web services and call Web services from workflows Create basic,
queued, event-driven, and composite custom activities
Learn the Bible in 24 Hours Nov 27 2019 Scholars throughout the ages have devoted
lifetimes to studying the Bible. But for most of us, this simply isn't practical or
possible. For those who have tried and failed to initiate a program of personal
Bible study, Learn the Bible in 24 Hours is ideal. Chuck Missler provides readers
with the strategic grasp of the "big picture" of Scripture that enables them to ably
navigate specific passages. Each chapter, designed as a one-hour session, features:
Sound, fresh teaching on the design of Scripture Historical and cultural insight

into biblical passages Sidebar text that highlights the primary concepts of the
chapterInformation on how to receive college credit from Louisiana Baptist
University upon completion of the book is also included.
24 Hours Oct 31 2022 #1 New York Times bestselling author Greg Iles takes readers
on a daringly executed roller-coaster ride as a family under attack takes justice
into their own hands. It begins on a perfect night, with a perfect family about to
be trapped in a perfect crime... Will Jennings is a successful young doctor in
Jackson, Mississippi, with a thriving practice, a beautiful wife, and a five-yearold daughter he loves beyond measure. But Will and his family are being watched by a
con man and psychopath who may be a genius. A man who has never been caught and
whose victims have never talked to the police. A man whose life's work strikes at
the heart of every family's unspoken fear: the unstoppable kidnapping. But this time
he's picked the wrong family to terrorize. Because Will and Karen Jennings aren't
going to watch helplessly as he victimizes them. They aren't going to let him get
away with it. They're going to fight back...
Unity Game Development in 24 Hours, Sams Teach Yourself May 02 2020 In just 24
lessons of one hour or less, Sams Teach Yourself Unity Game Development in 24 Hours
will help you master the Unity 5 game engine at the heart of Hearthstone: Heroes of
Warcraft, Kerbal Space Program, and many other sizzling-hot games! This book’s
straightforward, step-by-step approach teaches you everything from the absolute
basics through sophisticated game physics, animation, and mobile device deployment
techniques. Every lesson builds on what you’ve already learned, giving you a rocksolid foundation for real-world success. Step-by-step instructions carefully walk
you through the most common Unity game development tasks. Practical, hands-on
examples show you how to apply what you learn. Quizzes and exercises help you test
your knowledge and stretch your skills. Notes and tips point out shortcuts and
solutions.
Your Next 24 Hours Sep 05 2020 If asked, who among us wouldn't say we were kind
people? But kindness is often manifested in feelings of pity or sympathy--especially
when others are watching--rather than in deeds. And when it comes down to it, what
good does mere feeling do for the world? Your Next 24 Hours is about something much
bigger--a lifestyle of kindness, without thought of reciprocation, extended toward
every person in our lives, both friend and foe. Through powerful true stories of
kindness lived out, this book shows readers the enormous difference they can make
through small, doable acts of kindness in their families, communities, workplaces,
schools, and churches. It shows how every encounter with another person is an
opportunity to be kind--and a chance to change our world. Readers of Your Next 24
Hours will find deep satisfaction and joy as they discover how they can be part of a
revolution of kindness that starts with them and reaches out through every person
their lives touch.
How to Live on 24 Hours a Day Jun 26 2022 You have to live on twenty-four hours of
daily time. Out of it you have to spin health, pleasure, money, content, respect,
and the evolution of your immortal soul. Its right use, its most effective use, is a
matter of the highest urgency and of the most thrilling actuality. All depends on
that. Your happiness – the elusive prize that you are all clutching for, my friends!
– depends on that. Which of us lives on twenty-four hours a day? And when I say
"lives," I do not mean exists, nor "muddles through." Which of us is not saying to
himself – which of us has not been saying to himself all his life: "I shall alter
that when I have a little more time"? We never shall have more time. We have, and we
have always had, all the time there is. It is the realization of this profound and
neglected truth (which, by the way, I have not discovered) that has led me to the
minute practical examination of daily time-expenditure.
Arduino Programming in 24 Hours, Sams Teach Yourself Nov 07 2020 In just 24
sessions of one hour or less, Sams Teach Yourself Arduino Programming in 24 Hours
teaches you C programmingon Arduino, so you can start creating inspired “DIY”

hardwareprojects of your own! Using this book’s straightforward, step-bystepapproach, you’ll walk through everything from setting up yourprogramming
environment to mastering C syntax and features, interfacing your Arduino to
performing full-fledged prototyping.Every hands-on lesson and example builds on what
you’ve alreadylearned, giving you a rock-solid foundation for real-world success!
Step-by-step instructions carefully walk you through the most common Arduino
programming tasks. Quizzes at the end of each chapter help you test your knowledge.
By the Way notes present interesting information related to the discussion. Did You
Know? tips offer advice or show you easier ways to perform tasks. Watch Out!
cautions alert you to possible problems and give you advice on how to avoid them.
Learn how to... Get the right Arduino hardware and accessories for your needs
Download the Arduino IDE, install it, and link it to your Arduino Quickly create,
compile, upload, and run your first Arduino program Master C syntax, decision
control, strings, data structures, and functions Use pointers to work with
memory—and avoid common mistakes Store data on your Arduino’s EEPROM or an external
SD card Use existing hardware libraries, or create your own Send output and read
input from analog devices or digital interfaces Create and handle interrupts in
software and hardware Communicate with devices via the SPI interface and I2C
protocol Work with analog and digital sensors Write Arduino C programs that control
motors Connect an LCD to your Arduino, and code the output Install an Ethernet
shield, configure an Ethernet connection, and write networking programs Create
prototyping environments, use prototyping shields, and interface electronics to your
Arduino
SAMS Teach Yourself GIMP in 24 Hours Jul 28 2022 Rather than simply running down a
list of GIMP's capabilities, this tutorial actually teaches graphic art techniques
and Web media creation using GIMP. The CD-ROM contains the latest GIMP release and
the GIMP Toolkit, GTK+.
Windows PowerShell in 24 Hours, Sams Teach Yourself Jul 16 2021 In just 24 lessons
of one hour or less, Sams Teach Yourself Windows PowerShell in 24 Hours helps you
streamline all facets of Windows administration, supercharging your effectiveness as
an IT professional or power user. This book’s straightforward, step-by-step approach
shows you how to build and run scripts, extend Windows PowerShell reach, manage
computers remotely, and automate a wide variety of tasks on any modern Windows
server or client. Every lesson builds on what you’ve already learned, giving you a
rock-solid foundation for real-world success! Step-by-step instructions carefully
walk you through the most common PowerShell scripting tasks. Practical, hands-on
examples show you how to apply what you learn. Quizzes and exercises help you test
your knowledge and stretch your skills. Notes, tips, and cautions point out
shortcuts, pitfalls, and solutions. Learn how to... Install, configure, and explore
Windows PowerShell (including updates for PowerShell 5) Leverage .NET’s remarkable
power and scope with easy-to-use cmdlets Build new scripts with the console, ISE
visual tools, and other popular hosts Apply best practices for writing more
reliable, flexible, team-friendly scripts Work effectively with the pipeline,
objects, and data Extend Windows PowerShell reach via providers, drives, and output
Run external tools like ping, ipconfig, and tracert from within PowerShell Remotely
manage computers with basic and advanced remoting (WinRM), WMI, and Regex Configure
Windows devices across the web with PSWA Sort, filter, measure, format, export, and
convert script output Run Windows PowerShell flexibly, using background and
scheduled jobs Customize your environment with profile scripts, alternate
credentials, thirdparty tools, and packages Strengthen your control over Windows
systems and services with Desired State Configuration Administer key tasks on SQL
Server, SharePoint, and other Windows servers Master PowerShell skills needed to
earn many Microsoft certifications
24 Hours in Ancient Rome Dec 29 2019 Walk a day in a Roman's sandals. What was it
like to live in one of the ancient world's most powerful and bustling cities - one

that was eight times more densely populated than modern day New York? In this
entertaining and enlightening guide, bestselling historian Philip Matyszak
introduces us to the people who lived and worked there. In each hour of the day we
meet a new character - from emperor to slave girl, gladiator to astrologer, medicine
woman to water-clock maker - and discover the fascinating details of their daily
lives.
Learn the Bible in 24 Hours Sep 29 2022 For those who have tried and failed to
follow through on a plan to study the entire Bible, Chuck Missler has the answer.
Learn the Bible in 24 Hours is an ideal study aid to help you grasp the big picture
of Scripture. Each chapter is designed for study in an hour or less. Features
include: Sound, fresh teaching on Scripture Historical and cultural insight into
biblical passages Sidebars that highlight the primary concepts of the chapter
LaTeX in 24 Hours Apr 24 2022 This book presents direct and concise explanations
and examples to many LaTeX syntax and structures, allowing students and researchers
to quickly understand the basics that are required for writing and preparing book
manuscripts, journal articles, reports, presentation slides and academic theses and
dissertations for publication. Unlike much of the literature currently available on
LaTeX, which takes a more technical stance, focusing on the details of the software
itself, this book presents a user-focused guide that is concerned with its
application to everyday tasks and scenarios. It is packed with exercises and looks
at topics like formatting text, drawing and inserting tables and figures,
bibliographies and indexes, equations, slides, and provides valuable explanations to
error and warning messages so you can get work done with the least time and effort
needed. This means LaTeX in 24 Hours can be used by students and researchers with
little or no previous experience with LaTeX to gain quick and noticeable results, as
well as being used as a quick reference guide for those more experienced who want to
refresh their knowledge on the subject.
Alpha Teach Yourself Bookkeeping in 24 Hours Aug 05 2020 One day to bookkeeping
success. Since many small businesses leave the all-important job of bookkeeping to
someone on the staff with no training, there is a demand for this easy,
authoritative how-to on the subject. Readers will find principles and procedures
adapted to suit the needs of various types of business operations-from retail to
entertainment to financial institutions.
Patent Pending in 24 Hours Nov 19 2021 Save the hassle of filing a full-blown
patent application—and save your place in line at the U.S. Patent and Trademark
Office—with this comprehensive guide to the provisional patent application process.
Patent Pending in 24 Hours gives you all the forms, instructions, and insider tips
you’ll need to get the job done
Sams Teach Yourself Beginning Programming in 24 Hours Dec 09 2020 Sams Teach
Yourself Beginning Programming in 24 Hours, Second Edition explains the basics of
programming in the successful 24-Hours format. The book begins with the absolute
basics of programming: Why program? What tools to use? How does a program tell the
computer what to do? It teaches readers how to program the computer and then moves
on by exploring the some most popular programming languages in use. The author
starts by introducing the reader to the Basic language and finishes with basic
programming techniques for Java, C++, and others.
Beginning Programming in 24 Hours, Sams Teach Yourself Dec 21 2021 If you want to
learn computer programming but don’t know which language to start with, this is the
book for you! In just 24 lessons of one hour or less, any beginner can get a solid
introduction to the basics of computer programming and learn to write simple
programs for any platform—Windows, Mac, and mobile. Using a straightforward, step-bystep approach, each lesson in this carefully crafted tutorial builds upon the
previous one, allowing you to learn all the essentials of programming from the
ground up. Once you’ve mastered these fundamentals, the book introduces you to
several of the most popular computer programming languages today and helps you

decide which language to learn first. Step-by-step instructions carefully walk you
through the most common programming tasks. Practical, hands-on examples show you how
to apply what you learn to create your own programs Quizzes and exercises at the end
of each lesson help you test your knowledge and stretch your skills Learn how to…
Set up your programming toolkit with widely available free downloads Create simple
programs in JavaScript that get user input and display output Process numbers and
words Use variables to hold information Merge strings together Tell programs how to
make decisions Create algorithms to count data values and accumulate totals Use
JavaScript to create interactive web pages Improve a user’s experience with cookies
Debug your programs before going live Structure programs for readability Apply your
programming skills to more advanced languages like Java Use object-oriented
programming techniques Choose between other popular languages like C and C++, HTML5
and CSS3, Visual Basic and .NET, and PHP Distribute and sell your programs
Sams Teach Yourself UNIX in 24 Hours May 26 2022 Explains how to use UNIX to
manage, create, and edit files, and how to operate a multi-user system and interact
with the Internet
Jamie's Ministry of Food Aug 24 2019 Jamie Oliver will teach you to cook from
scratch in the Ministry of Food.Sixty years ago food was in short supply and
malnutrition rates were high. The
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